
 

 

Our beloved sister Hooi Poh Kureshi transitioned to the spirit world this morning 
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Dear New Hope Family, 
 
Our beloved sister Hooi Poh Kureshi transitioned to the spirit world this morning at 6:52am EDT whilst 
at home. The family along with others are working hard to make the transition a beautiful one. Below are 
details on the initial events that we would like to invite you all to join. The family thanks everyone for 
your prayers. 
 
Prayer Memorial: March 22nd, 7:30pm - 9:30pm 
 
There will be an open house for prayer and testimony starting tonight, 7:30pm – 9:30pm at the wilkening 
home: 13407 united lane, Bowie MD, 20720 (Home: 301 262 5941 Cell: 240 470 4758). Everyone is 
Invited. 
 
Sign up for the Prayer Vigil 
 
We will be creating a prayer vigil chain starting tonight at 6:00pm until Sunday 26th (the end date may 
change). To sign up please click the button at the bottom of this email and follow the instructions on the 
next webpage. 
 
More details to follow. 
 
Sign Up To Prayer Vigil 
 
 
 
 


